
From: jlove@huntingtower.vic.edu.au
Sent: Tuesday, 7 August 2001 11:36 AM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: The ABC

To whom it may concern,

The ABC is essential to Australia's culture and democracy. It must be maintained as a
well-resourced and comprehensive national public broadcaster which in independent from
commercial and political influence.

The present system of appointments to the ABC Board is clearly unsatisfactory. It allows
any government to stack the Board with people aligned with its philosophies and who act
in its interests.

I believe that the present Board and Managing Director of the ABC no longer have the
confidence of the public and should resign immediately and there should be a Senate
Inquiry to recommend that the Parliament introduce a system which ensures members of
the ABC Board are appointed on the basis of merit and commitment to independent and
comprehensive national public broadcasting, not allegiance to the government of the day.

Jacqueline Love
16/126 Wattle Valley Road
CAMBERWELL   VIC  3124




